August 19, 1937

S.D. MoGill, Esquire 610 West Duval Street Jacksonville Florida

Dear Mr. McGill:

Thanks for your letter of August fourteenth in which you advise that you have not received the material we sent you. There is a possibility that the material was lost in the mail and that it was not sent first-class.

We are sending you additional copies of the same material so that you will have it on your return to the office.

Very truly yours,

Thurgood Marshall Assistant Special Counsel

TM:orw